
      COVID-19  INFORMED CONSENT


We are delighted to welcome you to Cormaria Retreat House.  Due to Covid-19 
variants and in line with CDC Guidelines, we are asking all our guests to comply 
with the following:


-Present proof of vaccination, either on phone or card, and have temperature taken 
by Cormaria Staff person.


-Wear mask indoors and in Chapel.  Masks may be removed in dining room and in   
your room during your stay.


-Observe social distancing as much as possible.  Tables have been arranged in the 
dining room and meeting room with 4 chairs at each table.  Please do not change 
this setting.


-Observe new smoking regulations.  Smoking is not permitted near the buildings or 
on the porch.  Receptacles have been placed in the parking area and on the deck.


-Inform Cormaria in the event that you test positive for COVID-19 within 14 days 
of your visit here.  (631-725-4206).


No food/snacks may be brought in to share with guests.


We realize that COVID-19 is a serious and highly communicable disease.  Senior 
citizens and individuals with underlying medical conditions are especially 
vulnerable.  Although we ask all guests to observe certain precautions, there is no 
assurance of protection from exposure while visiting here.


I have read the COVID-19 INFORMED CONSENT information and give my 
contact information for contact tracing should that be necessary. 


Name_____________________  Phone#_______________  


Email______________


